                             MEETING HOUSE COMMITTEE MEETING

                             Thursday, March28, 2024, 5:00PM,via ZOOM

Attendance: Maureen Bell, Louise Johnson, Michael Pelton, Abby Pelton, Imme Maurath, 

                    Dawn Bower, Tom Widger, Tom Johnson

Meeting called to order: 5:01PM

Minutes of last meeting accepted as written

Treasurer's report: Petty cash expenditures,  $15 frame, $34 games, Balance: $577.50

Maureen suggested purchasing a rolling coat rack.  Imme will look into pricing.

Need new coffee potl. Discussion postponed until next meeting.

Parking: Maureen suggested pavers for the lawn area on right side of building. Will need to discuss with Pete Newton, Imme said we would need a design. Michael suggested talking to a contractor for ideas we may not have considered. He suggested Hunter's in Londonderry.  Maureen will call.

Paul Bruhn Grant has been received.  Plans for front of building need to be submitted to National Park Services and approved before any work can be done. 

Dave Cherry flew a drone over the building and said that the roof looks to be in good condition except for one tile.

Need an American Flag and a Vermont flag for the downstairs area.  Tom W. will check prices and stands.

Water tank problem solved.

At Town Meeting voting by Australian ballot was slowed down by narrow pathway. Would it be possible to remove a pew temporarily for better flow?

Sound System: System is very old.  Should it be replaced with a permanent system or portable. 

Committee seems to be leaning toward a portable system.  

Fire company now has a key to the building.

Fire Suppression Hood:  Committee members feel it is bigger than is needed, and would compromise the appearance of the building.  More discussion to follow as we determine the future of the MH.

Imme tried the dishwasher and it works.  Steve Maurath cleaned the existing hood over the stoves. 

Thanks, Steve.  Kitchen needs a total redo if food is to be prepared. 

Michael suggested that the committee write a Mission Statement and goal for the future of the MH.

Committee will work on it.

Generator:  Purchase of a generator is on hold as there is a new grant pending.  Are there other possibilities instead of generator? 

Fire alarm:  Where does it go. 911?

Eileen, Dawn and Louise are working on a rental agreement.

We have been reluctant to rent  the spaces available until the building is up to code.

Next meeting Thursday, April 26, 2024 at 5:00PM

Meeting adjourned 6:18 PM

Respecfully submitted,

Louise Johnson

